
 

Happy Holidays! 
 What a busy time of year this is.  We at MAG know that you are all dili-
gently working on your pieces for the Winter Showcase at the UW Hospital 
Sky Gallery on January 3rd, 2009. 
 
 We would like you all to know that we working on the 2009 Year Book and 
the plans are to have it ready by January 31st, for distribution at the Winter 
Showcase pick-up. Those that cannot participate in the Showcase will have 
their Year Book mailed to them.  The MAG By-Laws will be published in the 
Year Book, but a committee will be reviewing them and they will be revised 
in 2009. 
 
 The MAG board members would like to offer their gratitude to Marcia Jez-
winski for chairing the committee that has worked through printing of the 
2009 Year Book, Sally Probasco for chairing the committee to review and 
change the MAG by-laws, and Heather Denson for chairing the committee to 
apply for  show at the Overture Center.  Of course, we are also grateful to all 
the members that volunteered to be on these committees, you have not gone 
unnoticed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Beatrice Williams 
President MAG 

MAG Web sites 
www.madisonartguild.com 
www.madison.com/communities/mag   
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MAG  January Show Case 
The January Show Case in an opportunity to exhibit one item of your artwork at the UW Sky  

Gallery. This is not mandatory for MAG members but you are encouraged to feature and sell your 
work. 

The drop-off will be Saturday, January 3, 2009 from 8-10 am 
Pick-up will be Saturday, January 31, 2009 from 8-10am. 
 
 
For those members in both MAG and WAAC: WAAC will be displaying during the month of Febru-
ary.  We will overlap the MAG pick-up and the WAAC drop-off.  Sarah Grimes, Art Curator at the UW 
Sky Gallery  has asked those in both organizations bring a different item for the February show in 
order that  each show will have a different look.                                                                                        
Judy Peterson  332-2111 

Minutes from the December 2008 MAG meeting 
Attending: Beatrice Williams, Norma Hove, Louise Joyce, Lucy Shirek, Don Haugen, Daryl 
Sherman, Heather Denson, Kathryn Lederhaus, Sandy Haspl, Merikay Payne 
 
There was a business meeting, followed by holiday treats and art critique. 
Approved changes to the by-laws. 
 Approved Beatrice Williams purchase of candy as an appreciation gift for Zimbrick for the use 
of the community room. 
 Approved Norma Hove to write a letter and send a $100 check to Sequoya branch for use of 
the library for Portraits and jurying process. 
 
Approved total of $1350 for distribution in May for MATC scholarships of $900 for one full-
time student and $450 for one part-time student. 
 Heather Denson is in the process of preparing an application for a show at the Overture Cen-
ter. 
 
January discussion will address Salon awards and finding a volunteer for Chicago SOFA trip. 
 
 Merikay Payne 
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Salon 2009 Committee positions are available 
Would you like to chair the awards segment of the Salon?  Please contact Beatrice Williams, 
President, at 221-2542  if you would like more information regarding the Salon committees. 



 

  Saturday Sequoya Portrait Sessions 
Sequoya Public Library 
Tokay Blvd.—Madison, Wisconsin 
9:00—Noon—3rd. Saturday—year ‘round. 
This is for artists on all levels to come and sketch with a live model at a reasonable     

 price, provided for you by the Madison Art Guild.  We encourage you to take 
 advantage of this great opportunity. 
 Remaining sessions January 17, 2009  February 21, March 21, April 18, May 16, 

 and June  20, 2009   
How to sign up and pre-pay- 
1...Pre-pay for each 4 month segment, example July, August, Sept and Oct. $40.00 
2… Pre-pay for the entire 12 months—$100.00 (savings of $20.00). 
3… Walk-ins pay $15.00  ( bringing a guest or potential participant.) 
Note:  these seats are reserved and when you are unable to attend, please notify one of us.      Sorry, no re-

funds and a segment is 4 consecutive weeks.  We look forward to seeing  you at our next session.  Non-
members are welcome providing room is available.  This  is a very relaxed atmosphere with a friendly group.  
You may use pencil, pen, charcoal pencil or watercolor, no oils  or pastels. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact  one of these 3 hostesses 
Char—493-2561,  Metje—244-3659,  or Sandy—276-8102 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Madison Art Guild Treasurer position available 

The treasurer is responsible for keeping a ledger of all transactions of MAG, paying all bills, 

maintaining up-to-date documents to continue the Guild's 501(c)3 status with state and federal 

governments, and serving on the Board.   An additional duty is making a weekly trip to the 

Struck St. post office to pick up mail from our post office box.   The treasurer works closely with 

the president in coordinating much of the financial work and is also responsible for collecting 

membership dues. If you are interested in this position, please contact Beatrice Williams, MAG 

President. 221-2542 

     

                                     Portraits, Etc 
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Interested in going on a trip to the Chicago SOFA exhibit in 2009? 
 

MAG needs someone to chair this committee.  MAG has had several successful trips to the  
Chicago Art Institute and the SOFA exhibit in the past.  Information on the process involved 
in planning this trip is available from Beatrice Williams or Cindy Koshalek if you have an in-

terest in organizing the 2009 trips.  Call Beatrice Williams at: 221-2542 



 

2012 - date TBA  
19. Colleen Wingrove  
20. Vina Yang  
21. Beverly Balakhovsky  
22. Alaine Johnson  
23. Merikay Payne  
24, Angie Lackner  
 
2013 - date TBA  
25. Mary Somers  
26.  
27.  
28.  
29.  
30.  
 

Art Fair 2009 
 All 6 members in the 2009 Art Fair on the Square should have their Zapp ready  images to Kathy Winters no later 
than Jan 1, 2009 (The 2010 members should also have their images ready in case they get bumped up). 
Please go to www.zapplication.org and go to the tab IMAGE PREPARATION for your instructions. When 
your(one)image is ready you can email to Kathy Winters at pwinters@tds.net. Kathy will be setting up the gallery and 
application for 2009. 
Any questions, please call Kathy Winters at 608-839-5469. You can also check out the Artfair on the Square web site 
at mmoca.org/events/artfair. Remember the application is only via Zapplication this year only - NO SLIDES. 
 PLEASE BE AWARE OF WHERE YOUR NAME FALLS AND BE PREPARED. If I do not receive your image by Jan 
1,2009,  you will be dropped from the list and others will be bumped up.  Those who are listed for 2009 are  
 
1. John Jacoby 
2. Chuck Tupa   3.  Norma Koshalek   5.  Logo Ramasamy 
    4.   Don Spencer    6.  Debra Krebs 
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 GUILD / INVITATIONAL SPRING ART SHOW 
HILLDALE MALL 

Check must accompany application and made payable to: LORETTA DOOLEY 
 DATE OF APPLICATION:   ___________________ 
 EXHIBITOR:                ___________________ 
 ADDRESS CITY STATE   ___________________ 
 TELEPHONE:    ___________________ 
 MEDIA:     ___________________ 
      WEST WING:          ______$50.00 
      MAIN LOBBY:    ______$175.00  
 Booths will be filled as applications are received and approved. Exhibitors can be on MADISON ALL 

Midvale Blvd. at University Ave Madison, WI. 
April 18th and 19th, 2009  10:00 a.m  9:00 p.m.    Sunday    11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Hours: Saturday 10a waiting list if desired. Artists on the waiting list will have the opportunity of fill-
ing any cancellation. You will be notified if you are on the waiting list. Fee will be refunded if you are 
on the waiting list and do not get in. 
When you have been accepted and have made a commitment you must exhibit. YOUR ENTRY FEE WILL NOT BE 
REFUNDED.   If not accepted application and money will be returned. In case of an emergency contact the coordi-
nator immediately. 
We will send out an information packet one month prior to show. 
 
 How many postcards will you need      _________ 
If show is filled, do you want to be on a waiting list???_________ 
****************************************************************** 
Hilldale is not responsible for any accidents or loss of artwork. 
 ARTIST____________________________DATE___________________ 
 
 LORETTA DOOLEY Phone 608-271-7472  ALL- GUILD-INVITATIONAL HILLDALE SHOW COORDINATOR 
4909 Holiday Drive 
Madison, WI 53711 
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General membership meetings for MAG 
 

Madison Art Guild  Meetings are held the first 
Monday of every month unless otherwise 
stated in the newsletter.  These meetings are 
open to ALL members.  New members are en-
couraged to participate and ask questions to 
become comfortable with the workings of this 
organization. 
 
 
The next MAG meeting will be:   
 
Monday January 5 , 2009  
Time: 6:30p.m. - 8:00p.m. 
Location: Sequoya Branch Library 
On Tokay Blvd 

 
  
  
  
  

Madison Art Guild Newsletter 
Submissions of relevant articles and appropriate  
photos welcomed from MAG members.  
 
The deadline for newsletter submissions is the 
15th of the month preceding the publication. Our 
next newsletter will be in March 2009.  Please 
send your  
material to:  Louise Joyce  
 955 Thunderbird Lane 
 Sun Prairie, WI 53590  
 lcjart@hotmail.com       Tel: (608) 825-3016 

Page 5 

Correspondence Secretary 
Jane Busse   221-8128 
If no answer, leave your name, 
phone number and/or the name 
and address of the person you 
would like to receive a card.   
Sympathy, get well or 
encouragement. 
 

N e w s l e t t e r  
January 2009 

MAG at the Overture Center  
 

Member Heather  Denson  
has offered to chair this  

committee.   
To share ideas for a theme please 

contact Heather at: 
Website:  www.fusionofcolor.us E-
mail:  info@fusionofcolor.us Tele-
phone:  608.239.4781 

 
The next selection round will be 
for exhibitions in the Winter, 
Spring, and Summer of 
2010.  The 2010 application will 
be available online before the end 
of the year and the deadline 
for proposals will be March 15, 
2009.  The old application is avail-
able at overturecen-
ter.com/galleries.htm. 

  


